From: Matyshock, Randy@CHP

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Cc: CHP-EIR

Subject: Sonora Area Response SCH#2022010042
Date: Thursday, February 3, 2022 7:41:25 AM

After careful review, the Sonora Area has determined that this project will not affect local Area
operations and/or public safety. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sergeant Randy Matyshock, ID 15735
California Highway Patrol

Sonora Area-425 G’Q“
18437 Fifth Avenue &
Jamestown, CA 95327 E
(209) 984-3944 (phone) g

(209) 984-4482 (Fax)
RMatyshock@chp.ca.gov
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